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August 13, 2012

Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavercm.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
3679 South Huron Street, Suite 404

Englewood, CO 80110

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 09900-002

Date of Submittal: April 2, 2012

Title: Paint Systems at Pumping & Disinfection Building, Aeration &
Digester Basins, Aeration Level Control Structure & Wye
Structure

Specification Section: 09900 — Painting

Manufacturer: Sherwin-Williams

The referenced submittal has been stamped “"No Exception Taken" and "Revise and Resubmit"”.
Our comments are as follows:

1. On February 22, 2012, GMS, Inc. responded to a complete coatings submittal prepared by
Applewood Painting for Devoe International Coatings. The submittal provided an equivalent to
the Tnemec coatings noted in our project specifications under Specification Section 09900-
Painting.

2. On April 2, 2012, GMS, Inc. received a second coatings submittal prepared by National
Coatings, Inc. for Sherwin-Williams coating products being submitted as equivalents to the
Tnemec coatings noted in Specification Section 09900-Painting.

3. The time required to review a complete coatings submittal is significant. We take no exception
to the use of Sherwin-Williams products; however, as the coating supplier utilizes Sherwin-
Williams products in this project we request the specific product be submitted and reviewed on
an as-needed basis due to the time required to review another complete submittal.
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4. We request the coatings contractor provide a submittal for each coating proposed for use on the
project if it differs from those already approved.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.
DRF/kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, [fmanager@I/fmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavercm.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavercm.com
Mr. Adam Roeder, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., aroeder@weavercm.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., leslie@weavercm.com

cc: Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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